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Barnett, Mary

From: Lemaster, Jeff
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 9:49 AM
To: Barnett, Mary
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1536520637507
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-----Original Message----- 
From: Olson, Nate  
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 9:40 AM 
To: Lemaster, Jeff 
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1536520637507 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: No-Reply  
Sent: Sunday, September 09, 2018 2:17 PM 
To: Help-POA 
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1536520637507 
 
******************************************************************************* 
Email Address: anneelittell@yahoo.com 
Name: Annee Littell 
Category: citizen 
Mailing Address: 517 E. Johnson St. 
City: Fayetteville 
State: AR 
Zip: 72701-3510 
Phone Number: (479) 521-2164 
Division: POA 
Referring Page:  //www.adeq.state.ar.us/poa/forms/questions-intro.aspx 
Email ID: 1536520637507 
Date: 9/9/2018 
Time: 2:11:16 PM 
 
Questions Comments: 
 
Regarding the designation of both Big Creek and two sections of the Buffalo River as impaired, I would ask you 
to change these from Category 4b to Category 5.  Category 5, as I understand it, allows for a  total maximum 
daily load to be established for these bodies of water and also allows point source pollution to be addressed.  I 
think that this change is necessary in order to further determine the causes as well as the remedies of this 
impairment.  The Buffalo River's water management plan is not sufficient to protect the river and we need to 
have these water bodies put into Category 5 impairment to better address the problems.  Thank you. 
 
 
 


